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Intermittent nighttime closures of Old Yale Road 
February 29, 2024 

Starting Monday, March 4, intermittent 
closures of Old Yale Road between Highway 17 
and 120 Street will be required from 7:00 p.m. 
to 5:00 a.m. This section of Old Yale Road will 
remain open to local traffic only.  

These nighttime closures are required while 
crews continue construction of the eastbound 
portion of the new Old Yale Road overpass and 
will continue intermittently for approximately 
four weeks. Drivers will be detoured to Tannery 
Road for access to Highway 17. While this work 
is underway, the Highway 17 eastbound slow 
lane will also be closed.  

Access for emergency responders will 
be maintained and all traffic pattern changes 
will be well-signed. Traffic control personnel 
will be on-site to assist pedestrians and vehicles 
when required.  

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting Monday, March 4 and continuing intermittently for 
approximately four weeks. 

 

Hours of Work 
7:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m.  

Closures will not be required 
every night. 

 

Traffic  
Old Yale Road between Highway 17 and 120 Street will be 
open to local traffic only. The Highway 17 eastbound slow 
lane will be closed and turning restrictions between Highway 
17 and Old Yale Road will be in place. Drivers will be 
detoured to Tannery Road for access to Highway 17. Traffic 
control personnel will be on site to assist when required and 
all traffic pattern changes will be well-signed. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Drivers may experience short 
delays from the detour. We 
appreciate your patience while 
this work is underway.   

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more 
information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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